
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

8th April 1937.

Dear Sir,

I a* directed by the Principal to acknowledge 

thank you for your letter of the 6th April in which 

you have kindly sent to bin a copy of the recent résolu» 

tlon with regard to the Bousing Problem.

Yours faithfully,

and

Principal* s Secrete y.

Geo. S. Mooney, Esq 
Secretary, National Housing and 

Planning Association,
Boom 1009, 10 St. James St. West, MON TRIAL.
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